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Notice of Results of Intruder Detection Audit  
 

The top priority of Doss CCSD and the State of Texas is keeping students and staff safe. This 
announcement is to be provided to the Doss CCSD Board of Trustees at a Regular Meeting 
October 11, 2022, and to the parents, community, and county immediately following.  

On June 1, 2022, Texas Governor Greg Abbott directed the Texas School Safety 
Center (TxSSC) to develop a process and implement a plan to conduct random 
inspections or audits to assess access control measures of Texas school districts.  

The audits test whether a campus is accessible to an unauthorized individual. The 
audit results provide schools with an opportunity to create a safer learning 
environment for all students and staff. 

This summer, the School Safety & Security Committee (SSSC) worked to review 
emergency plans. The SSSC also reviewed plans to ensure all staff were trained, 
and the facilities are secured for the protection of everyone in the District.  

The TxSSC conducted an Intruder Detection Audit of Doss CCSD on Thursday, 
September 22, 2022. We are pleased to report there were “No Findings.”   This 
means that auditors did not observe findings that require corrective action. 

Doss CCSD will remain vigilant to maintain a safe environment for students and staff. As part 
of the school safety requirements, the District will comply and complete all safety and 
security requirements, including the conducting of weekly audits and practice drills. 

 
 
 

 
 

This notice will be posted on the physical bulletin board, district website and Facebook.  
 

 
 
 

Posted 10.11.22 for the Board:                                         Administrative Consultant 


